
 
       
5

th
 November 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Year 2 
 

We will be going to Weatherhead High 
School on Wednesday 7

th
 November 

during the morning.  
 

We will be watching the performance of 
Bear Hunt and children need to bring a 
small teddy bear with them. 
 

Children need to be in school on time as 
we cannot wait for any late children. 
 

We will return in time for normal lunchtime 
arrangements. 
 

Weatherhead are kindly funding the 
transport for us. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Year 2 Team 


